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Call for Applications

Cornell Faculty Fellowship
The Cornell Branch of the Telluride Association is looking for Faculty Fellows for the 2016-2017 academic year. The award consists of a full room and board fellowship, with certain obligations to be fulfilled by the Faculty Fellows during their residence in the house.
Telluride Association is a national nonprofit organization committed to fostering self-governance and intellectual inquiry among students and scholars at all stages of their careers. Founded in 1910 by L. L. Nunn, the Association has since branched into a range of projects dedicated to this vision, such as Deep Springs College, the Telluride Association Summer Programs, and the Telluride Association Sophomore Seminars. The Cornell Branch (CBTA)—the oldest extant Telluride organization—has hosted a number of notable thinkers and leaders. Past student residents have include Francis Fukuyama, Eve Sedgwick, Paul Wolfowitz and Gayatri Spivak; past faculty guests have included Michel Foucault, Richard Feynman, Linus Pauling, and Allan Bloom.

CBTA has three central goals. The first is intellectual engagement. We strive for rich and frequent exchange of ideas wherever possible. Besides our formal academic events—every member must, for example, give a one-hour presentation (“PubSpeak”) on a subject of interest once a semester—the House is almost always immersed in lively conversation about academic and topical questions.

Our second goal is self-governance. We have no president or director. Rather, we elect and appoint student-resident committees to oversee our activities—including everything from selecting new housemates to hiring kitchen staff.

Our third goal is community living. The House is more than a dormitory of students; it is a community of scholars. We eat, relax and socialize together, and whether undergraduate, graduate, or faculty member, we all leave CBTA having formed close bonds with our fellow housemates.

We find that every part of our mission is enhanced by the inclusion of faculty in the House. Each year we admit a small number of Faculty Fellows, contingent upon space available. We look specifically for individuals who will contribute to the vision of an intellectually diverse, self-governing community. All fields of expertise are welcome: we only ask for your willingness to be active and present during your stay at the House, both at formal events and informal settings.
If you feel that you are interested in and equipped for living in the House, then we encourage you to apply. We pay each application careful attention, giving due consideration not only to career achievements but also to how much the candidate will contribute to our community. We are also able to accommodate spouses and children. 
Prospective candidates may, of course, arrange with us to visit the House. We would be happy to share a meal with you before you apply!

Applications will be accepted until April 30, 2016. If you have any questions, please contact Nathaniel Rojas of the CBTA Outreach Committee at nr329@cornell.edu. 
